
 

  
Notes from Online Safety 
working group 
16.03.2021 
 
 

  
Welcome and introductions to 
everybody  
 
Sally welcomed everyone to the 
meeting 
 
  

  
We looked at easy read 
documents and websites that 
have online safety information: 

• We looked at an online 
booklet by the foundation for 
people with learning 
disabilities 

 

 

Everyone at the meeting 
thought it was very good and 
easy to understand 
We are going to ask the 
foundation for people with 
learning disabilities if we can 
upload the document to the 
learning disability Devon website 
so that people have something 
available now to help 
 
 
 



 We went through the action plan 
that has all the ideas and 
information that people said would 
help them to stay safe online and 
these are listed below: 

• How to keep personal 
information safe  

• Helping people to 
understand and know how to 
avoid scams 

• Social Media 

• Sexual exploitation 

• Location/GPS services  

• Understanding of Bluetooth 
and the risks 

• Online Bullying 

• General computer settings 
 Things the group would also like 

to do and include in the action 
plan: 
 

• Everything must be in easy 
read 

• Upload the number that you 
can contact to report a scam  

• People would like personal 
internet plans/ checklists 

• We will share some 
information using photos with 
audio over the top to explain 
different things such as how 
to change privacy settings 

• We will also share some 
information through videos 
that can be posted on the 
website 



• We will make a questionnaire 
finding out which social 
media people use the most  

 
  

 
 
All of this information will be 
written into our action plan 
 
 
 

 
 

Actions from the meeting: 

• Sally will ask Robert to 

•  contact Devon link up about 
their online training  

 
 
 
 
 

 What we will talk about in the next 
meeting: 

• At the next keeping people 
safe group, we will talk about 
how we can involve people 
who cannot attend meetings 
and how they can share their 
ideas  
 

  

The next  working group online 
safety will be Tuesday the 11th of 
May at 1:00pm-2:30pm 
  

 


